## Hancock Elementary School

"Rooted in Community, Reaching for the Stars"

It was wonderful to see so many parents and children at the deliberative session on Tuesday. I was impressed by the questions that children asked during the meeting!

A big thank you to Susie Spikol for organizing Nature Lunch Bunches for our students. Susie, Megan Dodge, Carrie White, and Julie Brown took thirteen

students out snowshoing for recess. The children loved every minute of the adventure! Susie will be

back in two weeks to snowshoe with a new group of students.



Again, I would like to extend an invitation to any parent who is interested in participating on our **Leadership Team**. The purpose of the Leadership team is to continuously review our educational program, identify strengths and needs, set goals, and review progress toward goals. The team is made up of principal, teachers, paraprofessionals, support staff, and parents. We believes that

children thrive in an environment that cultivates collaborative relationship between parents, educators, and principals. We meet on the first Monday of the month at 3:45 PM. If you are interested in being a part of the Leadership Team, please email me.

Be sure to check your child's backpack for the second quarter report cards and midyear assessment results. Each document offers a detail in the story of your child's performance in school. Use the information to determine if the details, when put together, match what you hope for your child's social and academic learning. If needed, connect with your child's teacher to better understand the details and "main idea!"

Our special next week is Music.

**Upcoming Events** Wednesday, February 14 Thursday, February 15 Friday, March 16 February 26 – March 2

Valentine's Day PTO Meeting 6 PM in Conference Room Movie Night - Hancock Library **Winter Recess** 

Have a wonderful week!

Go Janes